
Fair Contract Rally for Personal Support Workers 
 

Personal Support Workers (PSWs) at Toronto Homemaking Services 
(THS) have been working to get a fair contract since last September.  
PSWs provide supportive care to the elderly and people with 
disabilities, making it possible for them to live with dignity and 
independence in their own homes.  
 
PSWs at THS need your support in the fight for fairness and 
dignity at their workplace.  
 
THS has been around for many years and had two union collective 
agreements.  This contract will save resources by only having one 
collective agreement.  PSWs at THS want what they already had in 
their collective agreements and to make some improvements – not a 
lot to ask for!  

 
THS is trying to strip away rights and benefits 
PSWs currently have, rather than trying to 
improve working conditions, benefits and wages. 
  
THS, and the Ministry of Health that funds home 
care, have a responsibility to support those that do 
the work that enables Home Care to exist!  
 

PSWs need your support! 
Join them to demand that THS 

offers a Fair Contract! 
 

4:30 pm Thursday May 14th 2009 
365 Bloor Street East 
(Bloor and Sherbourne) 

Toronto Homemaking Services 
 

For more info contact : 416-529-9600   
cope491:djk 


